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Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls: 

Con Gubbins, James Wall, Nora Wall, Eddie & Connie Lynch, Willie Ronayne,  

Mary O’Regan, Claire O’Regan-Quinn, Annie Bennett, Michael John Daly,  

Michael Savage (Snr), 

May they Rest in Peace. 

 

We welcome the new members  of our Parish Community: 
 

James Frank O’Keeffe, Tara Elizabeth O’Brien 
 

Who were recently baptised. 

Annual Grotto Mass 

The Annual Mass at The Grotto, Roches Terrace, will take place on 

this Tuesday, 25th August at 7.30pm. If raining Mass will be 

celebrated in Our Lady of Lourdes Hospital Chapel. Everybody 

welcome. 

 

PIANO AND THEORY CLASSES NOW RESUMING. 

ALL AGES CATERED FOR INCLUDING ADULTS. 

Contact:  ENA    021  4631612. 

 

 

Adult Studies in the Catechism of the Catholic Church 
 

Following the success of the Adult Studies in the 

Cathechism of the Catholic Church throughout the Diocese 

of Cloyne, such a course is now being planned for Youghal 

in September. An information night for those interested will 

be held on Tuesday, 1st September in the Holy Family Hall, 

Youghal, 7.30pm – 9.00pm. 

If you are interested in taking part, please submit your 

name to the Youghal Parish Office, on 024-9717. 

For more information on what is involved contact Fr. Lynch 

on 024-92456. Those already taking part in the course have 

experienced an enrichment and deepening of their own 

faith, enabling to say with confidence: I know both what I 

believe and why I believe it.If you have one, please bring 

along a copy of the Catechism of the Catholic Church. A 

limited number will be available for purchase on the night. 

 

Apostolate of Eucharistic Adoration  
A meeting of Parish Co-Ordinators will take place on 

Saturday, August 29th, at  Mercy Centre, Mallow,    

11.00am –1.00pm. 

Midleton & District Active Retirement Association 
Mon. 24th Aug.: Indoor Bowls in Midleton GAA Pavilion from 2.00 to 

4.00 pm. 

Tue. 25th Aug.: “45” in Edmond Rice Centre at 2.30 pm. 

Wed. 26th Aug.: Swimming available in Midleton Park Hotel & Leisure 

Centre from 11.00 am. 

Thu. 27th Aug.: Pitch & Putt available at Corkbeg, from 2.30 pm. 

Fri. 28th Aug.: Whist in Midleton Park Hotel at 2.30 pm. 

National Eucharistic Congress – “Christ Our Hope” 

The Irish Church will celebrate a National Eucharistic 

Congress on the weekend of 26th – 27th September, at Our 

Lady’s Shrine, Knock, Co. Mayo. The congress will serve 

both as a Spiritual Preparation for the 51st International 

Eucharistic Congress 2016.and as an opportunity to focus in 

the light of our Eucharistic communion. 

Confessions & Anointing in Our Lady of Lourdes Hospital Chapel, 

on next Thursday, 27th August, at 11.20am. 


